Greg Ragland
128 Whimsical Lane
Marshall, AR 72650
870-448-3312

June 26, 2014

Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission
101 E Capitol Ave., Suite 205
Little Rock, AR 72201

To whom it may concern,

I know the families involved with the C&H Hog Farm in Mount Judea. The attacks on their character
and intelligence are wrong, misguided and downright rude. These families have abided by every law
put in front of them by the state of Arkansas, the Environmental Protection Agency and Newton
County.

Yet they have been harassed as if they are criminals.

Leave these good people alone. Let them farm the right way. And if they are found to do something
wrong (which I doubt very much they will do, they are good farmers) then the state needs to step in and
take care of things.

But making new rules simply because someone thinks these farm families are doing something wrong
is way out of line.

Leave the Hensons and Campbells, and all the farmers in the watershed, alone until they have done
something wrong. Making more rules to correct problems that don't exist seems to be a bit backwards.

Sincerely,




